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From: Tim Fisher [mailto:tfisher@asse.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 11:51 AM
To: Anne Caldas
Subject: Procedural revision related to interpretations
Greetings Anne:

The American Society of Safety Engineers (ASSE) would like to note for the public review record that it supports the recently announced proposed procedural change for interpretations.  ASSE made the initial request to change the Essential Requirements Document in order to help safeguard the development of voluntary national consensus standards.  The interpretations process should not be used to circumvent the concepts of transparency and fair play as espoused in the Essential Requirements Document.  Our hope is that this change will be finalized to prevent this from happening and the Essential Requirements Document will be changed to enhance a fair and open standards development process.

Thanks and Regards,

Timothy R. Fisher, CSP, CHMM, ARM, CPEA

Director, Practices and Standards

American Society of Safety Engineers (ASSE)

1800 East Oakton Street

Des Plaines, IL 60018

847/768-3411 (T)

847/296-9221 (F)

TFisher@ASSE.Org
